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Amsterdam, 12 January 2021 
 
Dear Marcio,  
 
Thank you for your reply and your commitment to share answers to the broader issues and 
questions we raised, ahead of the launch of our publication.  
 
On your questions 1 and 2, we expect JBS to confirm or deny receipt of animals from the direct 
suppliers we have identified; and JBS to confirm or deny that animals from the indirect suppliers 
we have identified could have entered the supply chain, during 2018 and/or 2019. We also ask 
you to indicate the most recent date on which you have sourced cattle from these suppliers.  
 
On your question 3, regarding Fazenda Bonsucesso, an online search using the words 
‘Bonsucesso Ivanildo incendio Pantanal’ returns thousands of results, as illustrated in the 
screengrab below.  
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See for example link to Fantástico piece ‘No Pantanal, imagens mostram caminho do fogo e PF 
suspeita de ação criminosa em fazendas’ from 20 September 2020 at 
https://g1.globo.com/fantastico/noticia/2020/09/20/no-pantanal-imagens-mostram-caminho-do-f
ogo-e-pf-suspeita-de-acao-criminosa-em-fazendas.ghtml  
 
Or article on Correio do Estado ‘Delator da Lama Asfáltica é investigado por incêndio criminoso 
no Pantanal’ from 18 September 2020 at 
https://correiodoestado.com.br/cidades/delator-da-lama-asfaltica-e-suspeito-de-incendio-no-pan
tanal/377231 
 
Finally on question 4, we expect JBS to confirm or deny the transfer of meat or animals between 
SIF 1662 and SIF 4400. 
 
I trust these points of clarification are helpful and I look forward to your full response by 14th 
January 2021. 
 
 
Best regards,  
 

 

Savio Carvalho  
Greenpeace International  
Global Campaign Leader for Food & Forests 
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